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This Friday 8th September… 

SRC Gold Coin Donation going 
towards playground upgrades. 

Hot Dog’s available for lunch at 
the canteen.  

 

 
Wishing our Osborne 

skiers, a super fun & safe 
time at Ski Camp next 

week.  

Fingers crossed for sunny 
skies & lots of snow! 

 

Last day of Term 3 
 

Friday 15th September 
 

Final Term assembly 1.45pm 

 

2.30pm Dismissal for all 
students 

 

We are already in planning mode for 

2024. 

If your family is leaving Osborne at the 

end of this year (& your child is NOT in Year 6) 

please contact the office as early as 

possible. It helps enormously to know 

our student numbers when we are 

organising classrooms and staffing for 

2024. 

SUNSMART 

Students are to wear a wide 

brimmed school hat during play 

outside. 



 
 

 


